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Mon 28th Nov School Photographs 
 
Reception Classes 1 &2 Trip to 
Brockwell Park Greenhouses 
 
Year 6 Choir Trip to Old Vic  
 
5:30pm Annual General 
Meeting 
 

Tues 29th Nov 9:30am Year 1 RAM String 
Concert – Main Hall 

Wed 30th Nov 10am St Andrew’s Day Mass  

Thurs 1st Dec Mufti Day 

Sat 3rd Dec 12noon – 4pm Christmas Fair 
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From the Headteachers 

Announcements 

 DATES TO REMEMBER 

Congratulations!! 
Well done to our football teams winning both 
their matches last Saturday. 
 
Girls beat Hitherfield 5-0, 3 goals scored by 
Na’ima, and 1 each scored by Amber & Molly. 
 

Boys beat Juilan’s 4-2, 3 goals scored by Oliver 
and 1 scored by Heath. 
 

 Nativity Performances 

Wed 7th Dec 9.30am Year 2 Classes 5 & 6  
Nativity Performance 

Thurs 8th Dec 9.30am Year 1 Classes 3 & 4  
Nativity Performance 

Fri 9th Dec 9.30am EYFS, Nursery, Classes 1 & 2 
 Nativity Performance 

2pm EYFS, Nursery Classes 1 & 2 
 Nativity Performance 

 

 

School Photographer 
 

On Monday 28th November our school 
photographer will be in school to take the annual 
photographs of the children, both individually and 
with siblings. 
 
Children will want to look their best so please 
ensure their uniforms and hair are neat and tidy. 
Please remove badges from your children's blazers, 
they can be popped into the inside zipped pocket 
and the children can replace then after their 
photograph has been taken. 
 
Children in year 4 will still have their cricket session 
but they need to come to school in their school 
uniform and bring their PE kit in to change into. 
 
 

Lee Slater Parenting Workshop 
 
On Tuesday we held a very successful parenting working 
shop hosted by Lee Slater.  The theme was on parenting 
styles how we nurture children to become happy and healthy 
adults.  A further workshop will be held in the Spring Term. 
 

Polio Vaccinations 
 
Polio is a serious infection which can cause permanent 
paralysis.  The virus has been found in London, so children 
aged 1 to 9 years are being encouraged to have a polo 
vaccination for their protection, and we want to make sure 
that families in Lambeth have good access to vaccination 
clinics. 
 

Please click this link to see a list of vaccination clinics being 
delivered across the borough.  It offers walk in sessions and 
booked appointments. 
For more information, please visit the NHS Website. 
 

Uniforms 
 
Thank you for ensuring children are wearing their uniforms 
correctly.  There have been a few issues which we are 
speaking to children about but would rather not make them 
feel worried.  Please ensure the boys are wearing only grey 
socks (Corpus Christi grey socks are on the uniform store on 
our website for ordering). School hats (Year 6 exempt) should 
be worn, or in your child's book bag if a woolly hat is worn.  
Any nail varnish should be taken off for school days and the 
only jewellery allowed are watches and plain gold or silver 
studs.  All children up to Year 4 should now wearing the 
Corpus Christi inter school only. 
 

https://corpuschristischooluk.sharepoint.com/sites/CentralServices/Shared%20Documents/Newsletters/2022-2023%20Newsletters/Polio%20Clinics%20Dec%202022%20FINAL.pdf
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/polio/vaccination-sites/


 
 

 

   
 

 
 
 
 
  

Monday Dodge Ball  
 
There are still som 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CLASS % 

13 99.2 

11 98.6 

8 98.5 

6 98.4 

10 98.3 

1 98.0 

9 96.9 

5 96.8 

7 96.7 

2 96.0 

14 96.0 

4 95.5 

12 94.8 

3 91.7 

N 89.8 

Attendance 
Monday 21st November – Friday 

25th November 2022 
 
 

 

 

Congratulations to Class 13 on 
their excellent. 

Whole school average 96.3 % 

Child of the Week for the week 
ending 18th November 2022 

 
Nursery  Liviia S 

Class 1 Melissa L B 

Class 2 Eva G N 

Class 3  Malachi E 

Class 4  Rory C 

Class 5 Freddie McE 

Class 6 Devora A 

Class 7  Leonard Z-M 

Class 8 Elina O 

Class 9 Samuel A 

Class 10  Ezrael L 

Class 11  Lawrence A 

Class 12  Gabriel A 

Class 13 Tom W 

Class 14 Darren A 

 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School, please do not hesitate to contact one 

of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz  
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Parents’ Association 

 
 

Saturday 3rd December 
 

12 noon – 4pm 
 

 

We are looking for bakers to make 
cakes and goodies for the cake stall 
at the Christmas Fair. Whole cakes, 
brownies, cookies, cupcakes, mince 
pies etc. all welcome.  If you think 

you can help, please contact 
Pauline (07946 647590) or Karina 

(07858364788). 
 

 
 

The final day for ordering your 
Christmas tree is  

MONDAY 28th NOVEMBER. 
You will be able to collect your tree 
from school on Friday 9th December, 

collection time to be advised.  Delivery 
service is available at the cost of £5.00.  

We are looking for some parent 
volunteers to help with the 

deliveries.  If you can help, Diane 
Simms- 07746501945 

dianegilhenry@hotmail.com 
  

Orders can be placed through our 
School Uniform Shop, please click here 

 

 

Raffle Prizes 
 

This week each family across the 
school received two books of raffle 

tickets.  The draw will now take 
place on Monday 12th December to 
give us all more time to buy and sell 
tickets to family and friends.  Please 
return sold counterfoils and money 

to the school office before 9th 
December or to the fair on Saturday 

3rd December.  More books of 
tickets are available for the school 

office, thank you. 

 

MORE HELP NEEDED! 
 
Thank you to everyone who has already 
volunteered to help at our Christmas 
Fair. We need more of you! 
 

The Christmas Fair brings in around 
£10k, this is our biggest fundraiser.  This 
year, the PA was able to purchase 
musical instruments, contribute to the 
carol service and the Y6 leavers party 
and provide additional materials for 
each phase group.  Next academic year, 
we aim to raise money to fund more 
items, like the following examples 
suggested by the school, a new stage 
£5-7000, a holy statue for our memorial 
garden, £2000, wet play equipment 
£1500 and the football kit £500 for the 
school team. 
 

Your support is more vital than ever. 
Every pound raised makes a huge 
difference to each child at Corpus 
Christi and it’s also a great way to meet 
new parents. 
 

 

Corpus Christi Church Parish Seniors’ Christmas Lunch 
On Monday 12th December Corpus Christi Parish will be holding their Seniors’ Christmas 
lunch and the school choir will be preforming for them.  The Parish would like to extend 
the invitation to elderly members of your families.  Please RSVP to John Bateson-Hill 
07722260434. 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https://www.shutterstock.com/search/quiz+night&psig=AOvVaw3qmsAXD530J9InqhJInTgO&ust=1582975835199000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIiMhtWS9OcCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAE
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=46
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwjbzaLBsZ7lAhWRkhQKHQj3A8IQjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=http://clipart-library.com/christmas-market-cliparts.html&psig=AOvVaw1c8IEhuF8g9L6sMFER1lLt&ust=1571233083645504

